
Inter club synchro novice competition 
Wednesday, 18 May 2016 15:54 - Last Updated Wednesday, 18 May 2016 16:12

The inter-club synchro novice competition took place on Saturday 14th May at Central Baths in
Wolverhampton.

      

Swimmers from City of Birmingham, Rugby, Telford and Walsall Synchro clubs took part in the
event as well as swimmers from clubs outside the region - BSC Aquastars, Green Arrows,
Rykneld and Witney.

  

CLICK HERE for all the results.
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